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NATIONAL SEMINAR-WORKSHOP ON PEDAGOGICAL LEADERSHIP
AND SUPERVISION TOWARD EFFECTIVE ADMINISTRATION

The Inter-Disciplinary Studies and Career Advocacy (IDSCA) will conduct the
National Seminar-Workshop on Pedagogical Leadership and Supervision Toward
Effective Administration on September 23-25, 2010 in Palawan.

The seminar-workshop aims to:

a. enhance the teachers’ teaching abilities by closer supervision;

b. orient school heads and teachers of the current management
and leadership strategies in different situations;

c. monitor the abilities of teachers in eliminating classroom

problems;

identify problems encountered in leadership development; and

identify supervisory techniques in problem solving.
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The topics to be discussed are the following:

a. Leadership Development;
b. Supervision Techniques to Solve Common Problems; and
c. School Administrator’s Role in Upgrading Teacher Performance.

The participants to this activity are school administrators, supervisors,
coordinators, principals, head teachers and interested teachers.

A registration fee of Two Thousand Five Hundred Pesos (PhP2,500.00) will be
charged each participant to cover expenses for certificates, hand-outs, lunch and
snacks. Early registrants will pay a discounted fee of Two Thousand Two Hundred
Pesos {PhP2,200.00) each.

For more information, contact Mr. Apolinario S. Saymo, Project Coordinator,
Inter-Disciplinary Studies and Career Advocacy, G.A. Tower I, Unit 1815, No. 83
Boni Avenue Along EDSA, Mandaluyong City; or at cellphone nos.: +63908-863-
4668; +6326-700-0619 and +63929-139-8351,; e-mail address:
idscaincorp@yahoo.com.
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